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Operators’ Memo 2020/2 

  
Revised Department for Transport Guidelines for GA Flights 
 
Introduction 
 
This afternoon (Friday 15 May 2020) the DfT revised its guidance on General Aviation flights.  
 
Recreational flights from aerodromes in England is now permitted for solo flights or flights 
where everyone is from the same household. Social distancing must be strictly 
observed. Full details are available here.  
 
Redhill Procedures 
 
The tower is currently operated by one ATCO per day therefore any pilots wishing to fly 
from Redhill between now and 31 May 2020 must obtain PPR for outbound and inbound 
flights, even if you are based at the Aerodrome. This should be done by email 
atc@redhillaerodrome.com or telephone 01737 821802. Email is the prefered means of 
contact. 
 
If it is necessary for ATC to close, for any reason, a message will be broadcast on the ATIS 
stating “Redhill ATC is closed. The Aerodrome is temporarily closed to all traffic except 
police an air ambulance flights.” During these periods remain outside the ATZ until the 
Tower reopens. 
 
Should you attend the Aerodrome please do not bring any additional people unless they will 
be flying with you. 
 
Pilots are reminded that: 

1. No visitors, including pilots, will be permitted in the ATC Unit or the Fire 
Station. Any payments for landing fees or fuel will be taken, outside the 
building, by credit card machine and the receipt sent by email 

2. When out and about the duty ARFFS crew will keep a minimum distance of 2m 
between themselves and anyone. 

AVGAS 100LL Fuelling 
 
The ARFFS is operating at Category A1/H1 (2 crew) which means if they are out providing 
Jet A1 there will be a delay for AVGAS. Social distancing must be strictly observed. 
Fuelling of NPAS and AAKSS will take priority. 
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